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Galveston Park Board Update: March 26, 2o13  
 
The Galveston Park Board of Trustees held its regularly scheduled meeting at 1:30 p.m. Tuesday, 
March 26 at Park Board Plaza. Below is an update of news from the board room. 
 
 
NEWS & ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
 
Board Approves New Playground at Dellanera RV Park 
Galveston’s Dellanera RV Park will soon have a new playground. During Tuesday’s 
meeting, the Park Board approved the purchase of $39, 365 in playground equipment 
for the park. The new equipment will replace the playground that once stood at 
Dellanera before Hurricane Ike.  
 
Special Called Park Board Meeting Scheduled  
The Park Board of Trustees set a special called meeting for Tuesday, April 2, 2013 to 

discuss deferred items on the March 26 agenda. The board will discuss and consider a 

contract for EcoFest, a new event scheduled to take place at East Beach this September. 

EcoFest is a two-day conservation-themed music festival featuring national touring 

artists. 

About the Park Board of Trustees 
The Park Board of Trustees oversees beach maintenance and tourism development on 
Galveston Island, including operations for beach cleaning, the Galveston Island Beach 
Patrol and the Galveston Island Convention & Visitors Bureau. For more information on 
the Park Board of Trustees, please visit www.galvestonparkboard.org.  
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